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NOTICE
(Postponement of Classes on the Occasion of Vishwakarma Puja)

All the students of Global Group of Institutions are hereby informed that all classes scheduled for 17th 
September 2025 will remain postponed on account of Vishwakarma Puja.

Regular classes will resume on 18th September 2025 as per the usual timetable.

All students are advised to take note of the same. Your cooperation is highly appreciated.

Regards,

GGI Authority

Date: 16th September 2025


